
The publication below reminds employees to use the IRS’ withholding calculator, which can be found at 
https://apps.irs.gov/app/withholdingcalculator/ to complete the Paycheck Checkup it mentions.  Using the 
calculator will assist employees on determining if they need to submit a new W-4 form to the Payroll 
department.  The IRS encourages everyone to check their withholding.   
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